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FAO Parents Fourth Fifth Sixth Classes 

We were visited today by Devin Quinn representing Cumann na bhFiann, the 

Irish Language Learning promotion Organisation. It runs an Irish Language Youth 

Club in the Canon Donohue Hall, Mohill, on Thursday evenings from 5.30pm-

7pm. This course runs from September-March. They are now actively promoting 

the January-March period and offer three free Thursday evenings from now 

until Christmas, commencing tomorrow 28th November, if pupils/parents wish 

to check it out. The programme samples as demonstrated to the pupils today, 

involves learning Gaeilge through fun activities.  

Any further queries may be directed to Devin Quinn at 0862499111 or 

devin@cnb.ie  

As regards the cost of the camp from January-March it will cost €35 for the 

three month period and runs each Thursday.  

 

See Poster Overleaf  
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